From: Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: 'Bill Hixon'bill@hixonco.com
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  10/23/2013 3:47:35 PM
Subject:  RE: Delegation Notice

Katherine: This would be a great opportunity for her - this event has several hundred people attending each year.
Tom

From: Bill Hixon [mailto:bill@hixonco.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 2:24 PM

To: 'Veldran, Katherine'; tyoung@tomyounglaw.com
Subject: RE: Delegation Notice

Katherine,

[ will not be able to make it Friday to the Aiken luncheon. But | hope you can help me by getting the Governor to visit
more in North Augusta. We have over 21,000 people in the city. There is a lot of good Republicans here that wants to
see her. She always goes to Aiken. | have a great opportunity if yall would consider it. On February 13th2014 the
North Augusta Chamber is having its annual dinner. There will be several hundred people attending this event. | have
attached a letter they have sent me asking me to inviting the Governor to speak. Please seriously think about this and
let me know as soon as you can. | will be glad to get you more information if needed. Senator Young and | would
consider it a honor to have the Governor in North Augusta.

Thank you so much,

Bill

William M. "Bill" Hixon

SC House District 83

This transmission contains information that may be confidential or privileged, and is intended only for the recipient identified above. If you
received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete all copies, and be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution
or use of the contents of this transmission is strictly prohibited.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 5:36 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Delegation Notice

Friday, October 25, 12:30 PM: Gov. Haley will speak at the Women of Woodside Luncheon, Woodside
Plantation Country Club, Aiken, S.C.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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